
with unlimited coffee.

Sue spoke about the dog being killed on Deverly Drive. It was a dark SUV. When you see a car speeding,
please try to take the license plate and call management and give description of vehicle and the license
plate.

The fountain in the center of the pond, behind the clubhouse and pool. was donated by Ira Dunning in
memory of his wife.

There has been some talk about putting another fountain in the pond, on the left, as you come into the
community. If you would like to, anyone can chip in, towards the purchase of a new fountain.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 by Wayne Short and 2nd. by Linda Liljequist.

Norma Walker, Substitute Secretary


